



Friday 11th October 2019

Friday 11th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,	Dear Parents/Carers,
We are trialling a new system at lunchtimes to ensure all children have a successful and enjoyable lunchtime.	We are trialling a new system at lunchtimes to ensure all children have a successful and enjoyable lunchtime.
After October half term, we will be staggering lunchtimes for our children. Reception and KS1 will have their lunchtime together at 11:30am until 12:30pm and KS2 will have their lunchtime at 12:00pm until 1:00pm as normal. This will ensure there are less children on the playground at one time, and enable staff to provide high quality provision and activities for the children over lunchtime. It will also ensure that all children have enough time to eat their lunches.	After October half term, we will be staggering lunchtimes for our children. Reception and KS1 will have their lunchtime together at 11:30am until 12:30pm and KS2 will have their lunchtime at 12:00pm until 1:00pm as normal. This will ensure there are less children on the playground at one time, and enable staff to provide high quality provision and activities for the children over lunchtime. It will also ensure that all children have enough time to eat their lunches.
Thank you for your continued support,	Thank you for your continued support,
Miss Morrish	Miss Morrish

Associate Principal - Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/



Associate Principal - Mrs Lauren Norris

Grasmere Road, Oldham, OL4 1NG Tel: 0161 213 1235 https://www.oasisacademyclarksfield.org/

